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CHDL/Cor/Service Standards 

 Log No. 17421 
VIA E-MAIL 
chdl@telus.net December 22, 2006 
 
 
 
Mr. John S. Barnes 
President 
Central Heat Distribution Limited 
720 Beatty Street 
Vancouver,  B.C.   V6B 2M1 
 
Dear Mr. Barnes: 
 

Re:  Central Heat Distribution Limited 
Public Utility Required to Provide Service 

 

In response to your December 22, 2006 letter to the Commission, we respond as follows. 

 

Central Heat Distribution Limited is a regulated utility under the Utilities Commission Act (“the Act”).  A public 

utility under Section 38 of the Act must provide service and must maintain its property and equipment in a 

condition to enable it to provide, a service to the public that the Commission considers is in all respects adequate, 

safe, efficient, just and reasonable. 

 

 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by 
 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
 
RJP/yl 


